
~~**~~**~~8th Grade Summer Reading ~~**~~**~~ 
 

Dear Parents and Students,                                                                                                        May 2025 

 

Students entering eighth grade have a summer reading assignment they need to complete 

before returning back for fall semester.  The name of the book for this assignment is The 

Outsiders by S.E. Hinton. While reading this book, it is recommended that students take notes 

on the chapters and keep a character list. This should help to refresh one’s memory when 

analyzing this book in class.  We will be working with this book during the first few weeks of 

school. This will include taking a test. Students should keep their literary elements handouts 

and notes in their binder from this year and bring them back to school on the first day.  

 

Have a great summer and happy reading! 

Mrs. Riordan 
 
 
 
 
 


